

April/May 2014
RYAN ROYAL REPORTER
Ryan Elementary School
4600 S. Bright Angel Way
Chandler, Arizona 85249

—Phone Numbers—

Main Office Attendance Health Office

480-224-3200 480-224-3203 480-224-3202 Cafeteria 480-224-3204 FAX 480-224-9362

-Website---

http://www.cusd80.com/Domain/3534



Hear Us Roar!

Dear Ryan Families,

April is a very important month for schools across the state as we gear up for high stakes testing. Our students in grades three through six take AIMS while students in second grade take the SAT 10. AIMS is a criterion referenced test which measures how well students have learned the standards for their grade level in reading, math, writing, and science, while the SAT 10 is a norm-referenced exam that gives students a percentile ranking in reading and math comparing them to other children across the nation.

Attendance is critical during these next two weeks as our students review concepts and practice test taking strategies in preparation for these important assessments. Please review the testing schedules included in this newsletter and mark your calendars now in order to avoid any potential conflicts. We ask that you only keep your child home from school if he/she is too ill to attend, and that you refrain from making appointments for your child during testing times. Once a testing session has begun, a child is not able to make up that part of the exam if they are signed out of school. We know that you will support our efforts to have excellent attendance during testing days since absences count against us as a school when the state calculates our school's grade.

On another note, I'd like to remind you that supervision on the playground is not provided prior to 8:10 a.m. For that reason, it is critical that you have your students arrive at school after that time when we have teachers on duty.

Thank you for your continued support of Ryan Elementary!

Warmly,

Diane Wells

Mrs. Diane Wells



